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BY EMAIL 

 

April 29, 2015 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

 

EB-2015-0026 – B2M Limited Partnership Cost of Service Application 

 

We are in receipt of the Board’s Letter of Direction, dated April 28, 2015, instructing B2M Limited Partnership 

(“B2M”) to execute notice by Friday May 1, and to inform the Board Secretary immediately if B2M is unable to 

comply within the stated timeframe.   

 

B2M respectfully requests an extension to the deadline specified in the Letter of Direction.   

The unusually short time frame provided for execution is compounded by the fact that the Board’s RRR annual 

filing is also due this week.  Significant effort is associated with completing this file in accordance with the 

Board’s updated RRR Filing Guidelines, and our staff who might otherwise execute the notice are fully engaged 

in delivering that large submission in a timely and accurate manner.   

 

We believe that the proper execution of Notice is a critical step in the Application process, to ensure that 

interested parties are fully informed and notified of proposed changes by licensees.  With certainty, we can 

accurately and confidently execute upon the notice as prescribed by end of day, Friday, May 8 and we will 

make best efforts to complete it before that time. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ODED HUBERT 

 

Oded Hubert 


